
 

 

LETTER FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF 

 
 

 

 

 
My Dear Friends and Colleagues: 

 

It is again my distinct pleasure and honor to bring you this fall issue 

of the Journal of Sustainable Development in Africa (JSDA).  This 

issue continues in the vein of past issues by expanding and 

deepening the discussions on the concepts of sustainable 

development and sustainability.  The authors have explored the 

concepts from their disciplinary backgrounds and many have 

employed the case study approved in order to emphasize the need to 

operationalize the concepts. 

 

The papers in this issue have incorporated sustainability and 

sustainable development concerns into their discussions and 

analyses.  The findings of all the articles will assist African 

communities in strengthening their development and environmental 

policies and building the capacities of current and future institutions 

to manage the resources of their communities effectively and 

efficiently.  Some of the papers provide the roadmap for assessing 

and investigating the environmental, social, and economic problems caused by development. 

 

Overall, it is our sincere hope that the articles have provided the framework for continuous dialogue about 

development concerns in Africa.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Valentine Udoh James, Ph.D.; CEI; CAQS 

Professor of Environmental Management, Planning and Policy 

Certified Environmental Inspector 

Certified Air Quality Specialist 

Clarion University of Pennsylvania  
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